
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

PARENT/GUARDIAN INFORMATION 
 

The biggest Scouting event for Scouts SA in 2014 is heading our way! The State camps, Hoporee for Joeys and Cuboree for Cubs, 
are combining to make “Revolution”: the most action-packed and fun camp that you or your child will participate in. The event 
theme is “Land and Sea.” 
  
“Revolution” is a Scouts SA State Camp under canvas over two days and nights at the end of March 2014. Held at the 
Woodhouse Activity Centre in the beautiful Piccadilly Valley, this exciting weekend takes months of preparation and is worth 
every minute. Your child will remember “Revolution” as a wonderful experience.  

Joey Parents—what you should do now 

 Ensure your child is a financial member of Scouts SA with a Scout Registration number. 

 A guardian or parent is to accompany your child to this camp. 

 Have your own tent or check with your Joey Leader about available group tents. 

 Ensure that your Joey Leader and Group has your current contact details (especially email address). 

Cub Parents—what you should do now 

 Ensure your child is a financial member of Scouts SA with a Scout Registration number. 

 Ensure that your Cub Leader and Group has your current contact details (especially email address). 

 Support your child participating in camps with their Cub Pack between now and the event. It is recommended that they 

spend at least two nights under canvas beforehand to ensure that they can cope with the camp. 

 

General Information  

 The cost details of the camp will be available shortly. 

 Joey Parents would normally source their own tents. These may be available from your Group. 

 All other attending Adults are to bring their own tents or are able to use swags. Please ask you Group for assistance if 

required. 

 Joey Parents will sleep with their own child (the Joey). 

 Parents (of attending Joeys) who also happen to be Joey Leaders must choose to attend the camp as either Joey Leader 

OR Parent. 

 No swags for Joeys or Cubs please (all Joeys and Cubs must be inside a tent and swags will not fit). 

 Siblings will not be allowed to attend this camp unless they are Scouting members. 

 Parents should assist their Scout Group and Leaders with any fundraising activities planned for this camp. 

 Parents would normally assist in a variety of positions such as cooks, kitchen hands, supervising youth or assisting at the 

activity sites. Whatever the job you decide to help with, you will still receive a chance to ‘watch’ your child in action for 

a time.  

 The Sub-Camp Management Team for your District will provide a steady stream of information to you via your 

Joey/Cub Scout Leaders, email or website updates.  

 

Gear lists, menu, maps, job descriptions and camp plans will all be issued to you in ample time for your family to be 

prepared. We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

   


